
From: Eleanor Gorski <Eleanor.Gorski@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 1:25 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: JPMorgan Chase Reception Follow-Up 
 

Steve, 
Please see below.   Thanks 
 
  
“Thank you for attending our Community Partnership Reception on Thursday, December 5th at Gallery 
Guichard! We were so glad to have you in the room.  
  
Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12), you are required to report the hospitality accepted at the Community 
Partnership Reception within 10 days of the event to the Chicago Board of Ethics. You may use the 
following to report the hospitality, “Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the Municipal Code. Please be 
advised that I am reporting that, on December 5, 2019, I attended a meeting of JPMorgan Chase, in my 
official City capacity, and hospitality was provided by JPMorgan Chase Bank NA.” 
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